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Dear Industry Participants,

At the conclusion of the meeting on March 1, it as determined to hold a follow-up meeting to edit the final
draft of the joint industry filing at FERC on wholesale standardization. The meeting will be held on Friday,
March 8 at the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission's offices.  The meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. EST
and conclude no later than 4:00 p.m.  It will take place in the Commission's hearing room.  The text of the
draft filing will be distributed at close-of-business, Tuesday, March 5 to a broad mailing list.

For security purposes, a roster of people planning to attend must be prepared and forwarded to the
Commission.  If  you are planning to attend, please respond to jmastin@eei.org, or telephone Judy Mastin
at EEI on 202-508-5402 no later than 1:00 p.m. EST on Thursday, March 7.

Best Regards,  NAESB Office

The NAESB organization follows a privacy policy, which does not permit distribution of contact
information. As such, all email addresses are denoted blind in correspondence.  Upon receipt of notice, the
NAESB office will modify the distribution to no longer carry your address.  If you would like to add other
participants from your organization to this distribution list, please also email such request to the NAESB
office.


